
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim stresses the importance of dialogue to get out of the
current political crisis

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), received at his

Baghdad office on Tuesday, March 26, 2013, the Ambassador of the United States of America to

Iraq, Stephen Beecroft. His Eminence stressed the importance of dialogue to get out of the

current political crisis.

Both sides discussed the bilateral relations between Iraq and the U.S. for serving the

interests of both American and Iraqi nations in addition to discussing the political

developments the region is witnessing


